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Date of submission: Wednesday, March 09, 2016 

Submission: From: james carter   
Sent: Tuesday, 8 March 2016 10:42 AM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Clarence valley council 
 
with regard to the unreasonable rate increase CVC is applying for. I tried to make a submission on your web site but failed I am 
of the opinion the rates are too high now & will hurt aged pensioners like me with an extra burden of a 37% rate increase over 
five years thank you  
my name is James Carter  
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